
 

 

Summary of Temporary Road Layout 
Changes in Response To COVID-19: 
 

Stratford-upon-Avon 

 
The scheme includes: 

 One-way traffic flows: 
o Bridge Street, Wood Street, Greenhill Street will be closed to eastbound traffic. 
o Rother Street, High Street, Chapel Street and Church Street will be closed to 

northbound traffic. 
o Sheep Street will be closed to eastbound traffic (with access maintained from High 

Street to the retail service area). 
 Alcester Road: Two-way traffic permitted throughout. Town centre bound traffic 

permitted to turn left onto Arden Street and right onto Grove Road. 
 Cycle lane: Cycle lane provided for cyclists travelling eastbound on Bridge Street.  
 On-street parking suspension: Some town centre on-street parking will be suspended. 

Visitors are advised to use car parks and avoid driving into or through the town centre. 
 Blue badge parking: Parking for blue badge holders will be provided in: 

o Union Street. 
o Wood Street, which will have a small number of spaces.  
o Sheep Street. 
o Henley Street where the existing blue badge parking at the top of Henley Street is 

retained. 
 Speed limit: A 20mph speed limit across the town centre 
 Pedestrian crossings: Changes to pedestrian crossings to create more space and time for 

pedestrians. 
 Taxi ranks: Town centre taxi ranks at Union Street outside Lloyds Bank and Wood Street 

outside Natwest Bank. 
 Bus stops:  

o Wood Street 'Natwest' bus stops are being relocated to Windsor St Coach Park.  
o Bridge St bus stops have been moved to the temporary 'Mop' stops on Guild St.  
o The westbound stops on Wood Street are retained. 

 Bridgefoot carriageway narrowing: Additional space created for pedestrians on Bridgefoot 
by removing a lane of traffic 

 
See summary plan overleaf 
 
Please note; changes may be made to the scheme at short 
notice which are not reflected in this summary document.  
 
Please pay attention to and observe instructions provided 
on signs and by traffic management. 

 
 



 

  


